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July 9, 2012

Marlene H. Dortch

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communication Commission
445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Transmittal No. 20

Dear Ms. Dortch:

The accompanying tariff material, submitted by the ACS Companies (ACS) on behalf of its incumbent
local exchange carrier subsidiaries, bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, is sent to you pursuant to
the Federal Communications Commission’s filing procedures in compliance with the Communications

- Act of 1934, as amended.

This filing, scheduled to become effective July 10, 2012, is being filed on not less than 1 days’ notice, and
consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheet:

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet No.
1 20" Revised Page 1

Supplement No. 1

Consistent with the second ordering clause of the July 2, 2012 Order in WCB/Pricing Docket No. 12-09,
this transmittal advances the currently scheduled effective date of certain tariff revisions filed under
Transmittal No. 19 to July 2, 2012 and suspends these revisions for one day, until July 3, 2012.
Transmittal No 19 was originally filed on June 18, 2012.

Supporting material as described under Section 61.49 of the Commission’s rules is not required with this
filing.

In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s rule, the FCC
Registration Number for the filing entities are shown below:

ACS of Anchorage, Inc. 0003-7485-97
ACS of Fairbanks, Inc. 0004-3313-85
ACS of Alaska, Inc. (Juneau and Greatland study areas) 0004-3314-19
ACS of the Northland, Inc. (Glacier State and Sitka study areas) 0004-3314-35

600 Telephone Avenue  Anchorage, Alaska 99503-6091  tel 907.563.8000  toll free 800.808.8083 www.acsalaska.com




This transmittal letter, associated attachments, and $845.00 filing fee are being filed electronically today
via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).

Any questions concerning this filing should be directed to me at 907.297.3130 or by email at
Iphillip@acsalaska.com.

Sincerely,
Lisa Phillips

Manager, Regulatory Affairs




